
Pulpit Announcements 
Sixteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

July 18, 2021 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to HOPE in Lancaster. 
This is our local social outreach center. We’re happy to support this work! 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary are in honor of Patrick Gallagher’s 70th birthday! 

Happy Birthday, Pat! 
 

• Don’t forget about our weekly Parish Holy Hour and Confessions on Monday 
evenings from 7:00 PM – 8:00 PM. All are welcome! 
 

• Our weekly parish Bible Study is now on hiatus until August 4. As a reminder, 
all our Bible Study sessions can be found on our Grace Lily page. 
 

• As we move through the summer, please note that our entire parish calendar 
is available on our website. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

https://hopeinlancaster.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IqKpES8q5Zg&list=PLcJTR1Ov9TcQk8dl4N7TT5NA8LxJAufs5
https://gracewepray.org/calendar/

